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Election “Packet” Materials Available on KSBA’s Website
(www.ksba.org)

FILING DEADLINE FOR CANDIDATES - August 14, 2012 at 4:00
pm

ELECTION: November 6, 2012

Each election year KSBA puts together updated information regarding
the election process and related issues for school leaders and board
members. In 2010 we made this material available on the web for the
first time and found this to be most convenient for our membership.
Please be advised that this year we have posted this material on the web
at www.ksba.org instead of mailing hard copies. You may access the
“packet” materials by clicking on the “Legal Training and Services” tab
at the top of our home page, then on the left side under “Legal Training
Services™ look for “Election Packet 2012.” 1t is our hope that this will
allow ready access to the important election packet materials.

If you have questions regarding the above please do not hesitate to
contact John Fogle at jfogle@ksba.org or 1-800-372-2963 ext. 1112.




